
jNJR CORPORATION
125 Nicholson Lane San Jose CA. 95134, T:408 321 0200, F:408 232 6060

      July 30, 2011 

Dear Whomever it may concern, 

REGARDING:  Package (BULK) Discontinuation Notice

   Due to the severe economic situation and business environment worldwide, NJRC has judged that 
a fundamental restructuring is necessary in order to generate a profit under low growth.  As a result, 
a radical reorganization of our production chain is scheduled which involves the closing of our 
Hamada, Japan factory, and a production shift to our Thailand factory.  This restructuring will result 
in the discontinuation of several of our less-efficient, slow-moving packages.  NJRC therefore, is 
providing you with this End-of-Life notice for following bulk parts.

Discontinue Part Number Replacement Part Number 

NJM78LxxUA (bulk) NJM78LxxUA-TE1 (taping) 

NJM79LxxUA (bulk) NJM79LxxUA-TE1 (taping) 

NJM431U (bulk) NJM431U-TE1 (taping) 

NJU7201Uxx (bulk) NJU7201Uxx-TE1 (taping) 

NJU7211Uxx (bulk) NJU7211Uxx-TE1 (taping) 

    The xx shows reference voltage. For more details please ask NJR.  

   The last-time-buy deadline is October 31, 2012.  All shipments must be completed within 5 
months from the last-time-buy order date. 
While there are no direct replacements for these bulk parts, NJRC does offer these parts on tape & 
reel. 
We apologize for any inconveniences to you as a result of our restructuring.  Please do not hesitate 
to contact us with any questions or comments going forward. 

Sincerely, 

   
SEAN Yamamoto 
Executive VP and COO 
NJR Corporation    


